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Ref: EH/PT 
 
10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

School Fundraiser - West Bromwich Albion Vs Norwich City Raffle 
 
We have been kindly gifted 4 Tickets by The Albion Foundation to the Boxing Day Match WBA Vs Norwich City. 
 
To be in with a chance to win these tickets, we will be selling raffle tickets at a cost of £1 Per strip OR £4 for 5 strips. 
 
All monies raised will be put towards purchasing much-needed resources for our school and pupils, one of the items we are 
hoping to purchase is a Magic Carpet to help bring learning to life through technology. 
 
If you would like to purchase tickets, please send the correct amount of money into school in an envelope for the attention 
of the main office, with your child’s name on, the amount of money inside and how many tickets you wish to purchase. We 
will then draw the lucky winner on Wednesday 13th December 2023. 
 
We thank you for your ongoing support and GOOD LUCK! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
The Orchard fund raising team. 

 

School Fundraiser - West Bromwich Albion Vs Norwich City Raffle 
 
Childs Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ______________________ 
 
I would like to purchase __________________________ tickets. I have enclosed £____________________ 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________________       Date:  _________________________ 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP WITH MONEY TO THE MAIN SCHOOL OFFICE 
WINNERS WILL BE DRAWN AND ANNOUNCED ON WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER 2023 

 
 
 

 

Telephone: 0121 569 7040 
Medical Office: 0121 552 6185 
Multi Agency: 0121 569 7055 
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